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GENERAL INFORMATION

ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING THIS MORNING

The annual meeting of the congregation will be held this morning,
following the worship service, in the Fellowship Hall. This is a time

when we review and celebrate the activities of the church in 2024, |
remember those who passed on to eternal life during the past year, .
and look forward to what will happen in 2025. Koo

WOMEN'S RETREAT IS ON HOLD
Due to unexpected circumstances, the women's retreat is on hold
until further notice.

LUNCH BUNCH — FEBRUARY 18, NOON, FIRESIDE LOUNGE
Let’s catch up on our holidays. Let’s celebrate the Lunar New Year | ’,("
and Valentine’'s Day. Come and join in the celebration. They'll be !
good food, good company, conversation, games and crafts. We
hope to see you there!

TPC GOURMET BOooK CLUB
Our next meeting will be held on Saturday, February 22, at noon.
Debbie Sandford will be hosting. Our book selection is Major
Pettigrew’s Last Stand by Helen Simonson. Please contact
Debbie at dsandford@socal.rr.com for additional information.

DEACONS’ FUND

Did you know that the TPC Deacons are funded solely by
donations? If you give regularly to TPC, you have gold and
white envelopes in your box. This offering is welcome at any
time, but it has traditionally been a part of our communion
service on the first Sunday of each month. Please consider
giving a gift to the Deacons’ Fund. It will be money well spent.

CHINESE AMERICAN LIONS CLUB OF ORANGE COUNTY

Free Eye Clinic
No Appointment Needed!
Saturday, February 22,
From 8:30 to 12:30 p.m.
Tustin Taiwanese Presbyterian Church
225 W. Main St., Tustin, CA 92780



mailto:dsandford@socal.rr.com

PER CAPITA

Each year, each congregation pays the Presbytery a modest ita
sum per member. This "per capita" payment helps with the per cap
administrative costs of Presbytery, Synod and General

Assembly. For 2025, the amount per member is $44.69. We ask

that all active members contribute this amount at the beglnmng of the New
Year. Those with offering envelopes have a "per capita” envelope in the front
of their boxes. Because TPC will pay this full amount, when you pay your per
capita, you are making those funds available to the General Mission of TPC.
Thank you for your generosity.

How 10 HELP FIRE VICTIMS FROM PACIFIC PRESBYTERY

Presbyterian Disaster Assistance funds are critical to what we can
do going forward and will be used for us to meet both emergency
and long term needs. These funds will be used initially for gift
cards and emergency unmet needs, and they will help us build the
RELIEF long-term recovery-which will be enormous. 100% goes directly to
disaster survivors. There is no overhead. There are different ways
you can help:
e Online at: https://pcusa.org/donate/dr000165-us-wildfires
e By phone: 800-872-3283.
e Send a check: Designate where you want your gift to go on the memo line,
Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) P. O. Box 643700 Pittsburgh, PA 15264-3700
e To volunteer: L A. Works is the official agency in LA County linking people
to volunteer opportunities and non-profit agencies to volunteers:
https://www.laworks.com/2025fires.
e To offer Shelter or other services: Fill out Pacific Presbytery's Fire Impact form
at pacificpresbytery.org to help them gather data to connect needs with
services.

HOMELESS HYGIENE AID COLLECTION
On the second Sunday of each month, the Mission Committee
collects hygiene-related products for Family Promise. The
donated products will be used by the emergency shelter
program guests at the Family Promise Resource Center when
they return after an overnight stay and to help them get started
in their new home after they graduate from the program. They
are also available to assist those in the transitional housing program. Please
bring your donations on February 9 and place them on the cart in the patio.

ESL CLASSES

‘ The class takes place every Saturday at 5:00 p.m. in the
Fireside Lounge. It teaches a variety of language skills to non-
native English speakers. For more information, please call the
church office at 714-544-7070.




FEBRUARY 2, 2025— FEBRUARY 9, 2025

Sunday 9:00 a.m. |Choir Warm-Up, S
2/2 10:00 a.m. [Sunday School Nursery — Elementary
10:00 a.m. [WORSHIP & COMMUNION
11:00 a.m. |Annual Congregational Meeting, FH
1:30 p.m. [TTPC Worship, S
2:30 p.m. | TPC Fellowship, FH
3:00 p.m. | TTPC Adult Education, C103
6:00 p.m. |Women's Spanish Bible Study
Monday 1:00 p.m. | Property Committee, O/V
2/3 7:00 p.m. [Mission, O
Office Closed
Tuesday
2/4
Wednesday | 7:00 p.m. [Spanish Bible Study, FL/FH
2/5
Thursday 6:00 p.m. |Women's Bible Study, FL
2/6 7:00 p.m. |Choir Rehearsal, CR
7:30 p.m. |Youth Group, YL
Friday 9:00 a.m. |Men's Group, The Lost Bean
2/7 3:00 p.m. |Food Bank Set-Up
6:00 p.m. |AA Meeting, C205
Saturday 7:30 a.m. |Food Bank Distribution, FH
2/8 7:30 a.m. |Food Bank Children’s Crafts, FL
7:00 p.m. | TTPC Choir Practice, C103
5:00 p.m. |ESL Classes, O
Sunday 9:00 a.m. [Homeless-Aid Collection, P
2/9 9:00 a.m. |Choir Warm-Up, S
10:00 a.m. [Sunday School Nursery — Elementary
10:00 a.m. [WORSHIP
1:30 p.m. | TTPC Worship, S
2:30 p.m. | TPC Fellowship, FH
3:00 p.m. [TTPC Adult Education, C103
6:00 p.m. |Women's Spanish Bible Study, O




